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Juliena Journey in July
Our Juliena Journey classes continue in July! These are FREE opportunities
for Deaf and Hard of Hearing youths aged 6-13 to take virtual field trips and
classes every Tuesday and Thursday. Check out the schedule below and

register now! There are only 20 spots available per class, so claim your spot
while you can!

Register for Juliena Journey Class

https://www.eventbrite.com/o/georgia-center-of-the-deaf-and-hard-of-hearing-17653085611
mailto:aalston@gcdhh.org


July ASL Classes and Storytelling
Continuing students and new students: be sure to sign up for our upcoming

online ASL classes. Spots are on a first come first serve basis.
Email Andrea Alston to reserve your spot today.

Parents and kids: Check out our ASL Storytelling
every Friday on our Facebook page!

mailto:aalston@gcdhh.org
https://www.facebook.com/GCDHH/
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